From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Preliminary meetings and agenda **Date:** 09 March 2021 22:33:36

Dear Madam,

We are writing regarding the timing of the examination process. It seems inappropriate, given that there is a requirement for the process to be completed within six months, to start the examination for a project of such importance during a period of national lockdown. As the examination will be conducted online, it potentially excludes a sector of the public from participation. Furthermore, the fact that the County Council will not be able to participate during the election period would seem to deny the electorate their democratic representation.

We also feel that the issue of coastal erosion must appear as a priority point within the agenda. Any building of docks or jetties will affect an already very unstable coastline and it seems too important an issue to not be timetabled as a main point.

Yours faithfully,

Carrie and David Chittock